
z\ 

 

 

 

 Heading 1 

 

 

t  

 I am so thankful to have had the opportunity to serve as the pastor of The 

Bread of Life Baptist Church in Sonre for the past 6 months.  Here are a few photos 

from our time there.  Please continue to pray for this church as they strive to 

continue on for the glory of God! 

November Prayer Letter 

Important Furlough Announcement: 

 

                                                   Final Church Update for 

sonre: 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Final church update for Sonre 

  

 

 

   
 

     
    

 Prayer requests: 

- Pray for our family as we travel back to the states for a short furlough  

-Pray for us as we work to raise the needed support for our new church plant 

 

 Eden with her 

friend from 

Church 

DALLAS  AND ASHLEY 

BROWN 

Contact 
678.386.7339 

 

Dallas@browns2africa.com 
 

 www.Browns2africa.com 
 

Field Mailing Address:      
BP 16 Zagtouli, Burkina Faso  

Sending Church 

Victory Baptist Church 

152 Clark Mccullers Dr, 

Loganville GA 30052 

www.victorybaptist.church 

 

Mission Board 

Vision Baptist 

Missions 

PO Box 442          

Alpharetta GA 30009 

www.visionmissions.com 

 

   

CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 We arrived in Burkina in 2018 with 2 main objectives: to learn the 

French language; and to learn culture and ministry from veteran missionary 

Keith Shumaker.  We worked hard on learning the language well enough to 

properly minister here in this country.  Then worked alongside Bro Keith 

Shumaker to learn from his years of experience ministering here in Burkina.  

He allowed me to pastor his church for 6 months while he was on furlough and 

then sent me to help The Bread of Life Baptist Church that was currently 

without a pastor.  We have now completed our first term and are ready to 

go out and start our first church here in Burkina Faso.   

We will be taking a short furlough to raise some additional support to keep up 

with our growing family and ministry.  Then we will be coming back to 

Burkina to start a new church in Zinguedesse.  Since we will be taking a 

short furlough, we will not have time to visit all of our supporting churches.   If 

any of our supporting churches would like us to come by and give an update 

please let me know because our calendar will fill up quickly. 

This is Prisca who just 

accepted Christ as her savior 

These are some of the new believers 

just before being baptized 

 

Ashley teaching the kids on a 

Sunday morning 

One of the pieces of land we are 

prayerfully considering for our 

church plant 

Two of the young men that are 

helping lead the church 

Teaching on the Lord Supper before 

we took it together as a church 


